DR OMAR J. HAKIM, M.D. F.R.C.S.C.

316-1235 TRAFALGAR ROAD, OAKVILLE, ONTARIO, L6H 3P1

June 2019

Dear Patients:

It is with mixed emotions that I wish to inform you that I will be closing my ophthalmology office at Suite 316, 1235 Trafalgar Road in Oakville effective June 17, 2019. It has been my pleasure to look after our all of my patients and I thank each of you for your confidence, trust, and cooperation during that time.

Over the last year, if you require ongoing active ophthalmic care, I have been directly arranging the transfer of your care to other ophthalmologists in the region and have sent a summary of your status to that new ophthalmologist, and to your other physicians and optometrist as part of that process. You have either already been seen by your new ophthalmologist or are aware of the details of your first appointment with that new ophthalmologist. My foremost priority in this process has been to ensure that you receive ongoing, high quality care. I would ask that your doctors send any future correspondence to your new ophthalmologist to ensure optimal care and followup as my office will be closed.

MEDICAL RECORDS

Effective June 17, 2019, I have appointed RSRS, a physician-managed records facility, to securely store my records and to assist you in obtaining a certified copy of your record. You may obtain copies of your record by contacting RSRS in the following manner:

Online at: www.recordsolutions.ca/DrHakim

or

By telephone at: 1-888-563-3732 Ext. 1

I will truly miss all of the patients that I have had the opportunity to care for in Oakville over the last fifteen years. It has been my honour and my privilege to care for you. I thank you for all your support and good wishes over that time. Please allow me to wish you all the very best for the future.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Omar J. Hakim, M.D. F.R.C.S.C.